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This Sunday we 
celebrate one 
year since our 
beloved Kay 
Villa Michel 
passed into the 
Greater 
Presence of Our 
Lord.  We all 
miss her and are 
so glad we had 
her with us as 
long as we did!  
Sunday’s flowers 
will be given by 
Roxana in Kay’s 
name.  


Wednesday, 
August 9, we 
had the fourth in 
our SMAAA 
2023 Lecture 
Series, “Making 
a Difference in 
the World.”  
Those of us who 

were there know that Ann Moxey, yogi extraordinaire, has made 
a huge difference in the world as well as the lives of many of the 
world’s  most unfortunates she has helped through the years.  
Ann has just published a beautiful book as part of the celebration 
of Parinaama’s 20th Anniversary.  


Many years ago Ann taught Yoga in our Parish Hall and it was an 
honor to welcome her back to Saint Michael’s.  Ann is having  a 
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yoga and healthy living and 
eating retreat at her home in 
Real de Tezoyuca August 25-27.  
I know it is very short notice but 
it sure sounded exciting. For 
more information contact Ann.

annmoxworkshops@gmail.
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The first, or at least 
the first in a very long 
time, Saint Michael’s 
Bazaar is happening! 
Information is 
available on our 
webpage.  Saturday, 
August 26, is the big 
day and there are 
already 22 artisans 
signed up to bring 
their wares.  Saint 
Michael’s will also 
have a booth where 
we will sell Good 
Goods donated by 
the Congregation.  
Do you have 
something good to 

sell?  If so, please 
bring it to church and allow us to sell it at the Bazaar.  All money 
raised will go directly into the church coffers.  Please see Maria 
Jose and Judy Frothingham  for more information.  


A very Good News story!!!  In the last Communicator I wrote 
about the needs of the students of Caminando Unidos - back to 
school needs as well as a new roof for the school itself.  Judy 
Frothingham and Onagh Ash went to Costco this week and 
asked for and received donated backpacks for the students.  
Now we just need to fill them!  We need notebooks, pens and 
pencils, etc.  You can  bring them either of the next two Sundays
— school supplies for donation or extra pesos! With the pesos 
we can buy supplies!  Is if that weren’t wonderful enough,  Suzie 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093407268861
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Brown and Jeff her Hearing Ear Dog who many of you will 
remember from their long visit last year,  receive The 
Communicator.  Suzie wrote today and asked what they could do 
to help fix the roof.  Suzie is now sending money to help with its 
repair.  For those of you who got to know Suzie, she is returning 
with Jeff in February and plans to stay a few months!  


Now it is time for the Caminando Unidos’ “ad hoc Committee” - 
you know who you are - to figure out an economical way to get 
the roof fixed for these youngsters!


And More Good News!  Our 
Senior Warden, Judy,  has 
successfully cajoled  Laurie 
Rodriguez into heading up a 
Children’s Choir. She has put 
together an exciting plan to 
market the bilingual choir to 
local schools and with the help 
of Suzie Jeffress we are 
hoping it will be a great 
success.   


That’s all Folks….


See you Sunday!


Your Communicator


